
“Surviving Divorce” Ministry  
New Sessions Begin in January 2019! 
 
Are you, or someone you know, struggling 
with the pain of divorce?  
 
Would you like to talk about it with folks 
who have been through what you have in an 
attempt to find hope and healing? 
 
The Surviving Divorce program is a proven 
program that works to bring that very thing 
to those in need, through the teachings and 
the sacraments of the Catholic Church. 
 
A new 15-week session of the program is beginning on 
Thursday January 10, 2019 at St. Joseph Parish in the Maloney Room of 
Flaget Hall, 110 North Fifth St., Bardstown, KY. 
  
Meetings will be held Thursdays from 7:00 PM to 9:00 PM weekly. 
 
Registration is done online at https://bit.ly/2IWfFuy  
 
For further information, please email us at family@archlou.org or call 
Henry at (502) 349-2922. 
 
Even if you might not be able to attend every week for the complete 

series, please consider coming as your schedule permits - the program 

is of amazing help either way! 
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